
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 
SUNDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY – Every Sunday at 6pm.  We 
will be looking into the Old Testament to discover insights for 
thriving as God's people in hard times. No study on March 2nd. 
 

SYMPATHY - One of our long-time PGF members, Muriel Hall, 
went to be with her Lord and Savior.  Muriel has been a shut in 
for the last several years.  There will be a memorial service for 
her at the church on Saturday, March 15th at 1:00pm.  
 

MEN'S STUDY - This is a 14-week study starting Wednesday 
evening February 26.  The Good Fight Bible study was written to 
help men overcome past and present struggles. It helps men 
who have suffered from loss, pornography, abuse, divorce, 
addictions, or other traumas.  If you are not sure who Jesus is, 
you will come to know Him as you make your journey through 
this study.  If you are longing for a closer walk with God, this is 
a journey that we would encourage you to 
take.  Contact Scottgarner@live.ca or 403.669.5801 with 
questions or to register. More details or take the study online go 
to https://www.healinghearts.org/get-help-now/mens-
study/the-good-fight/ 

 
POTLUCK SUNDAY - March 2nd.  We are asking for specific food to 
be brought.  Families with the surname A-L bring a lasagna and a 
salad, surname M-Z bring a lasagna and a dessert.  Couples bring 
your choice, a lasagna, salad or dessert.  Singles and Seniors please 
bring garlic bread or buns.  Please make sure the lasagnas are 
cooked as we can not cook them at the church.   
 
AGM - this will be after the potluck on March 2.  During the 
meeting the members will be asked to ratify the Executive 
board. Derek Squire will be stepping down from the deacon board 
and finance committee.  A new nomination for deacon this year is 
Guy Bonnier. Below are the names of the deacons and elders 
continuing to serve in the upcoming year. If you have any questions 
or concerns regarding any of the following names, please contact 
one of the elders before February 27.  Executive Board: Deacons - 
Darryl Eacott, Roy Gutierrez, Jared Laidley (board chairman), 
Darren Lepp, Kathleen Ross, Matt Stanicky  Elders – Ron Stone, 
Angel Meza  
  
WOMEN'S STUDY - This is a 12-week study starting Thursday 
evening March 13.  The Hem of His Garment Bible study was 
written to help women overcome past and present struggles.  If 
you are longing for a closer walk with God, this is a journey that we 
would encourage you to take.  Contact Diana  or Robin with 
questions or to register  robin.h@healinghearts.org (587)577-
8718 or diana.u@heainghearts.org (403) 805-9853. More details 
or take the study online go to https://www.healinghearts.org/get-
help-now/womens-study/the-hem-of-his-garment/ 
 
LAST DAYS BIBLE CONFERENCE - Save the date, May 2-3 will be the 
Last Days Bible conference at the Montgomery community center. 
More details and brochures will be available soon.  
 

 

 

~MEMORY VERSE FOR THE WEEK~ 

1 John 2:15-17 

Do not love the world or the things in the world.  If 

anyone loves the world, the love of the Father is 

not in him.  For all that is in the world – the lust of 

the flesh, the lust of the eyes, and the pride of life – 

is not of the Father but is of the world.  And the 

world is passing away, and the lust of it; but he 

who does the will of God abides forever.  
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